Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
Modular Office Purchase Ocala Operations Complex

Sealed bids will be received by the Florida Department of Transportation DeLand District Office until 10:00 a.m. on Monday, November 4, 2019, for the purchase of a Modular Office Unit at the Ocala Operations Complex.  The entire solicitation may be viewed and downloaded from the Vendor Bid System, http://www.myflorida.com/apps/vbs/vbs_www.main_menu, Bid Number DOT-ITB-20-5001-MOO.
